
July 22, 2021 

Addendum 2 
Invitation to Bid # 21-21-310140 
Fabrication and Supply of 125’ TPG Superstructures 

Addendum number 2 is issued for an extension of time. 

The Closing Date for this ITB has changed. 
Bids will be received until Tuesday August 3, 2021 @ 3:00 PM Alaska time. 

Please confirm receipt of all addenda on the Supply Bid Form. 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know. 

Thank you, 

Greg C Goemer 
Sr. Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 

Alaska Railroad Corporation 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave.  

Anchorage, AK 99501 


